
Brittany,

10/29/05 

Our season is in full swing now.  Having practiced for almost two
weeks, things are starting to take shape.  Our girls can’t wait
to get on the hardwood for a game.

Good luck in the coming month, and be sure to keep us posted
on your accomplishments.  If you haven’t already done so please
send us a schedule of your games as soon as you receive it from
your coach.

Until Next Time..............

Happy Halloween
From The

Fighting Illini!
{


